. . Arms Minute 2, 1957

Common Sight Line Stock

Through a misunderstanding, it was reported in the minutes
of the last meeting that at the time of adoption of the common
sight line stock it was desired to introduce a hooded front sight
in Mcdels 721 and 722, Recognizing that this would intreduce
serious problems in production and would increase costs substan-
tially, Sales 1s not requesting that this change be made, To
preven% further misunderstanding, the Ilion Plazant prepared a chart
(attached) showing the main features of the proposed versions of
the Models 740-760, Models 721-722, snd Model 725. The committee 4
agreed that the Plant should go ahead with the project on the basis
ol this program. ., e
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As promised at the last meeting, Ssles submitted:
following forecast. (See note below.) S

22,500 20,000 18,000
0,000 30,000 26,000
7,000 50,000 45000

99,500 - 100,000 89,000

RIM FIRE RIFLES

COLOR MASTER LINE
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IHE Sales Department does not desire specisl marking on
the gun identifying the Color Master line. The marking will be
the same as that on regular Model 572s.
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